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Mr., 

Automn is at the door...and we hope your company is working back "as usual" 

Our productions are working 100% and COVID situation during spring and summer did not impact our services to our 
customers. We are proud of this and we thank all our teams for their great job. 

One person will leave our team in September, indeed Mister Marcel Delaruelle will take his retirement. 

Marcel Delaruelle retirement 

In july 1976, Marcel started working for a belgian fan manufacturer. 

With his electromecanical background, Marcel started in the technical 
department and as purchaser the last 5 years before bankrupt of the 
fan manufacturer in 2006. 

Immediately the Airvision management took the opportunity to engage 
Marcel. During 14 years, Marcel has participated actively to the 
success of the company as technical support in the sales department. 

it's time today, after 44 well ventilated professional years to take a well-
deserved retirement. 
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We thank Marcel for all and wish him a nice and healthy retirement. 

AIRVISION at disposal 

All the team is of course at work and ready to help you for selection of 
industrial fans, valves or acoutic solutions 

 AIRVISION team 

Contact us for more information 

You would like more information or do you have a project? 
Do not hesitate to contact us. The team of AirVision is here for you. 

Contact us »

Avenue Jean Monet, 1 - Louvain-La-Neuve 1348 - Belgium - T.: +32(0) 10 47 00 80 - info@airvision.be - www.airvision.be 

>> Click here to unsubscribe


